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Town staff held a Public Participation Opportunity on May 1st.Staff heard public input 
on the consideration of an amendment to the land-use bylaw regarding offsite signage 
in the downtown core area district. Staff compiled all information and distributed this to 
the Planning Advisory Committee. 
 
The Planning Advisory Committee met on May 13, 2019. Items on the agenda 
included the recommendation that Council not amend the land-use bylaw to allow non-
electric off-site signage in the downtown core area district. The PAC also heard the 
staff report for the 23 Spring Street demolition recommendation. There was no input 
from the property owner as he/she was not in attendance.   
 
The next meeting of the Planning Advisory Committee is scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 
4:30 p.m. 
 
 
 


